
April 6, 2000

Steve Le Goff
Symbol Technologies, Inc.
One Symbol Plaza, MS: B-5
Holtsville, NY 11742-1300

Dear Steve,

This letter is to confirm that Novatel Wireless Technology is authorizing Symbol
Technologies Inc., to utilize our Part 22 FCC Certification (NBZNRM-6832), for
the purpose of obtaining Part 22 Certification for the SPT 17XX and PPT 27XX
terminal.

Please give me a call if you require any further information.

Regards,

Luke St. James
Director OEM Sales
Novatel Wireless Technology
(403)295-4836


